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750 Motor Club Payment & Refunds policy
Entry Fees:

As specified in Section 2.1 of the Championship Regulations and D12.1.4 of the Motorsport UK
Yearbook, an entry not accompanied by the correct entry fee is not a valid entry.

Drivers are reminded that once they have notified the Club of their intention to enter a meeting, by
way of a booking (on the online system), they have agreed to take part in the meeting and agree to
payment of the relevant entry fee. For those that have not paid at the time of booking, we will be
requesting payment 28 days prior to the start date of the meeting.

Competitors who choose not pay at this time will face the possibility that due to the incomplete
status of their entry, places will be given to drivers who booked later but chose to pay on time.
Consequently, non-paying drivers may find themselves on a reserve list (where applicable) or even a
waiting list.

Refunds will only be payable per the Refund Policy stated below.
Refunds Policy:

Unless otherwise stated in the Series/Championship regulations, Entry Fees may be refunded to
competitors who notify the 750 Motor Club, via email to nicky@750mc.co.uk, as follows:

More than 48 hours prior to the meeting - refund less £25 administration fee.
Less than 48 Hours prior to the meeting — no refund.

Nominated reserves who practice but are unable to race due to space not becoming available will
receive a 75% refund, as will any accepted driver who cancels or withdraws and thus allows space
for a reserve. These refunds must be specifically requested by the driver.

No refunds will be given for cancellations received after the above deadline, even if the competitor
withdraws due to any mechanical failure/accident damage during testing in the days leading up to
the meeting.
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